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	Gold Line Service Alert: Bus Bridge for Three Stations in Pasadena Area

Repairs to the overhead power system at the Southwest Museum Gold Line Station will get underway after 9:00 p.m. Friday, June 8, 2012 and are expected to be completed by the close of service on the night of Sunday, June 10, 2012, well in advance of the Monday morning commute. The repair work will make it necessary to shut down the power for all three stations: Highland Park, Southwest Museum and Heritage Square. In the meantime, Metro buses will shuttle Gold Line passengers between the Highland Park, Southwest Museum and Heritage Square stations while maintenance is being completed. Passengers will be asked to exit the train and take a waiting shuttle bus to the next operating station to continue their train trip. Passengers should plan for an additional 20 to 40 minutes to get to their destination. Normal train service will run between East Los Angeles and Heritage Square and between Highland Park and Pasadena. Updates will be posted on the service advisory pages of metro.net. For instructions about how to receive Metro service alerts via text, please click here. 

http://www.metro.net/service/advisories/update/rail/208/
http://thesource.metro.net/2010/11/03/how-to-get-metro-service-alerts-via-text-message/


	Metro.net Home | Press Room | Projects & Programs | Meeting Agendas | Riding Metro | Metro Library
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority

1 Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, California 90012-2952

Phone: 213-922-6888 Fax: 213-922-7447


